



Community Advisory Council on Stroke Care

Your Voice Can Make a Difference in Stroke Recovery and Support

Are you a stroke survivor, caregiver, or a community leader passionate about improving stroke care? Be a part of positive change. Council members will share their experiences and provide valuable feedback on stroke-related projects within the Comprehensive Stroke Center at Atrium Health Wake Forest Baptist Hospital. This important work is generously supported by funds from The Winston-Salem Foundation.

Details:

- Seeking 12 dedicated individuals
- Monthly one-hour sessions, in-person or virtually
- Receive \$60.00 per meeting
- One-year commitment, option to renew

Ready to get involved?

Contact Dr. Eseosa Ighodaro for more information or to apply: